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MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

• Shared MPLA news and announcements with the AzLA Executive Board. 

• Contacted lapsed MPLA members from Arizona; awarded the Board Choice membership 

to the new AzLA President. 

 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings in January, February, and March. 

• Assisted with AzLA special election to fill President-Elect vacancy. 

 

 

AzLA News 

• Lisa Lewis, from Show Low Public Library, was elected President-Elect in December 

2021, and appointed as AzLA President in January 2022.   

• AzLA held a special election in February to fill the vacant President-Elect position, and 

Casey Van Haren from Prescott Valley Public Library was elected.   

• Lisa and Casey will remain in their respective positions until the AzLA Annual Conference 

in October 2023, so that AzLA can return to its established three-year presidential cycle. 

• The AzLA Executive Board will hold a retreat in Chandler, May 5-6, to welcome new 

board members and discuss governance issues. 

• The AzLA Annual Conference will be held in Prescott, October 26-28. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 


